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Addendum #1 

RFP #20-11 

Hamden Firework Display Show 

Hamden, Connecticut 

 

 

Question #1: 

Due to the Corona Virus, I am not allowed to leave my state to come and inspect the 

site you have posted for the 2020 Fireworks Display und RFP #20-11.  Under the 

Freedom of Access for Public Documents, I am requesting a copy of the 2019 Fireworks 

Bids that you received and awarded. Based upon those documents, I will be able to 

make a bid that will be accurate to shell size and location in the Hamden Middle School 

with the viewing from the Hamden Center Park. 

Answer #1: 

This is the first time the Town of Hamden went out to Bid for the Hamden Firework 

Display Show. 

 

 

 

 



February 20th, 2015 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

End of Addendum #1 

 


